
My concern as a resident  at 54 River Road County of Brant is the water table. We have a dug well as do 
many of the residents on this road, and adding another home will potentially stress the amount of water 
available to the existing homes. We do run out of water now at times during the year and do not want 
this to become a worse problem. I hope the lack of water is taken into consideration when  you look at a 
change of zoning, this is a serious concern to us. 
 
 
Regards 
L. Metcalfe 
 


